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The Cargill Branch over the past year has seen a small increase in their stats. We have seen a 

few more children come to the branch by holding an after school activity every Tuesday, PD 

day activities once a month and drop in crafts every Saturday. 

Our clerk Mary Lou is very creative and she has developed various displays and bulletin boards 

though out the year to make the branch more attractive for our patrons.  

The municipality of Brockton is having a new front window installed by the circulation desk 

area due to some water damage. The window has been order and should be install before the 

end of the summer. 

 

 

 


